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October 21, 2022 

Families, 

We hope students are enjoying their first few months of the 2022-2023 school year. It is an exciting time for everyone 
as we reconnect with familiar faces and welcome new ones into our learning spaces. 

 
I am writing to inform you that the roof at Highland Park Junior High is scheduled to be repaired. This project is 

expected to be completed by March 31, 2023. 

 
Although construction may be visible, please be assured that all work will take place outside of regular school hours 

and will not affect learning. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please contact the HRCE Operations Services Team at 

hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Kavita Khanna 

Director, Operations Services 

Halifax Regional Centre for Education 

mailto:connect@hrce.ca
mailto:hrceoperations@hrce.ca

